Center Opening
Will Be Delayed

Mr. Kennedy, manager of the Memorial Student Cen-
ter, has announced that the Center will probably not be
open for occupancy until December 8. At that time, the
various student organizations can move into the Center.

The reason for this delay from the opening date .of
December 1 which was re- -
cently announced, is that the |ings and facilities has not yet
building with all its furnish- [ "ee" completed.

The kitchen facilities in the
snack shop cannot be finished un-
til some of the facilities now used
in the Roost are brought over,
and a lot of the furniture has te
be unpacked.

However, he stated that the
Center will be open for occn-
pancy just as soon as possible,
and that the building committee
and all those connected with the
Center will do their best to speed
up the preparations.



